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Sonora Sunrise Rotary Club         Weekly Bulletin 
                                   Week of:  July 27 –August 6, 2016   
Meetings:  7AM        Wednesdays        at Pine Tree Restaurant    in East Sonora 
 
Guest Speaker:B.J. Hansen.  BJ Hansen, local radio news Directoe, presented 
how he wrote his book ‘Rim Fire’; process, research, community logistics, 
response efforts, , and much more.  His book is available at Mtn Bookshop, 
Amazon, Clarke Broadcasting studio, and from B.J.  $16.  BJ stayed after for 
more questions.  Very interesting, informative, and a more common folk view of 
the actions and activities.  Thank you, BJ. 
******************************************************************************* 
Updates:  
1.  NO Board meeting tomorrow.  The Board meeting will be held at the August 3 regular club 
meeting.  This year the Board meetings will be held the first Wednesday Wed of each month..  
All members are welcome, all members will be able to input with comments, etc.  (This is a new 
format, and will take a while to get used to. )  A couple of items to be discussed will be dues, 
attendance, RI changes in club meeting and membership requirements. 
2.  Barrels, Brews and Bites:  Robin Rowland 
      Date: Saturday  October 15  2-5PM  Railtown Picnic Area   
      Home Brew Beer and Wine Festival 
      Cost:   $45 pre-event    $55 at door and after cut-off date one week before the event.   
      The committee has selected an on-line ticket sales process, with several search links for  
       people to access the info.  Tickets for sale by club members will be available at the meeting  
       next week.  John Maciel will be looking for sponsors, please contact him with prospects or  
       people with whom you can make arrangements, etc.  More info to come. 
3.   Rotary providing backpacks:  Mark Dyken/Jamestown Family Resource Center and     
      (former member) Amy Campiotti have inquired about SSR providing backpacks for schools.    
      Amy gave club members a flyer with grades and suitable item suggestion for those backpacks.   
      If a member would rather not shop, a donation of $60 would cover the needed supplies for  
      one backpack. Checks are payable to Jamestown School/Stuff the Bus.  Amy will be a the next  
      couple of meeting, and will pick up supplies and/or checks.  
4.   Bench for downtown Sonora:  Tom states all seems to be in place for the bench for  
      downtown Sonora is in place.  Jim Cherry states the area in front of his office has been  
      cleared. 
5.   TH Crapper Derby Outhouse:  Members decided to purchase the outhouse we rented for  
      the Twain Harte Rotary Crapper Derby in June rather than renting for $200 each year.  aThe  
      cost is $300.  The Outhouse will be stored at Mike Olenchalk campus, and will be transported  
      by a member for the event. 
6.   Tuolumne Museum Storage Shed:   Joe Brinegar reports things are well underway.    
      Museum needs to finish up clearances, prepare for painting.  Josh Painter (formerly of Hurst  
      Ranch) will build it.  Gregory suggested  before and after pictures for grant results purposes.    
      Joe will continue to let us know how it is going, and if the club needs to help . 
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7.   Senior Center:  Need a “wood” day in August.  And, Leon confirmed the club will sponsor a  
     “lunch day” on August 5…3-4 members will serve lunch to the participants. 
8.    Dog Park:  general clean up day on Saturday  8AM  Any questions, contact Del 
9.   TMAP update:.  Any interestered member is welcome to attend the general TMSAP  
      meeting on Aug 3  3PM  at Area 12.  Mike O is our club representative, Cathie Peacock s  
      TMAP Secretary, and Gregory Oliver is the TMAP Administrator.  Updates as we progress. 
 
10.  Members Present:    20     Guests    1 
       Drawing Winner:    John Maciel 
11.  Next week’s meeting:    Club Board meeting…..OPEN FOR ALL!!! 
                           
                           INVITE SOMEONE TO VISIT 
                           SHARE THE ROTARY VALUES, 
                                  ACTIVITIES AND FUN!      

         


